
 

 

**Short meeting at the Tot Lot (Thank you to Cissie 

Cappola, Steve McMillan, Eva Habib, and Jessica Keyser 

for helping with the food and refreshments). 

 

OPENING  

Time: 6:00 PM 

 

McNeill Raffle.  Ticket packets were handed out at the 

meeting for the raffle drawings that will take place on 

October 26th.  This is our major fundraiser for the year so 

please attend an upcoming meeting to pick up your packet.  

If you have any questions, please contact Mark Brooks. 

 

Tot Lot Donor Recognition.  There will be a donor 

plaque dedication at 10:00AM on September 17.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Lisa Gandelot.  

(President Mark noted that this date is a District 6400 Day 

of Service, and the Tot Lot fundraising effort was 

definitely a large service project). 

 

GP South Interact Club. The Club’s officers -- Olivia 

Guzman, Moira Hix, Emma Palazzolo, Lilli Walton, and 

Fiona Lacroix -- spoke about what being in Interact meant 

to them.  It provided them with friendships,  leadership 

skills, and instilled a desire to volunteer and make a 

positive impact in the community.  Moira, Emma, and 

Fiona received Interact Scholarships and Lilli was a 

recipient of a Frank Sladen Scholarship.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR 

 

Aug 24: Abagael Adair, Senior Manager, Philanthropy -- 

The Children’s Center 

 

Aug 31: No meeting 

 

Sep 07:  Diallo Smith, COO – Life Remodeled & Six Day 

Project 
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